
 
  

File No. D07-12-22-0104 
 
March 21, 2025 
 
Carl Furney 
Land Development Manager 
Minto Group 
Sent via email: CFurney@minto.com 
 
Dear Carl Furney:  
 
Subject:  Site Plan Control Application – Extension of Time Limit 
  3265 Jockvale Road  
   
The subject Site Plan Control application submitted on July 4, 2022, and approved on April 8, 
2024, will lapse if certain requirements are not fulfilled by April 8, 2025.  This letter extends the 
approval for an additional 2 months to June 8, 2025, subject to the conditions contained in the 
attached Delegated Authority Report. 
 
Note: The conditions contained within the Delegated Authority Report and the list of approved 
plans and studies have not changed from the original approval. 
 
The Site Plan Control Approval will lapse if the site plan agreement is not registered by June 8, 
2025. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Siobhan Kelly at telephone at 613-580-
2424 ext. 27337 or by email at siobhan.kelly@ottawa.ca  
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
Siobhan Kelly 
Planner II  
Development Review - South  
Planning, Development and Building Services Department (PDBS)  
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